
Town of Stoddard 

Planning Board 

Tuesday, January 3, 2023 

Town Hall – 7 PM 

 

MINUTES 

 

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

 

Roll Call: 

Present: Vickie Williams – Chair/Secretary, Jason Koravik – Vice Chair, Christopher Madden – 

Selectmen Representative, Jason Russell – Member and Terri LaRoche – Member 

Excused: Harry Power – Alternate 

 

Guests: Geoff Jones and Robert Fee 

 

Correspondence: 

Budget – Discussed new budget with the Town Administrator – there will be no changes to the 

budget line items for 2023 – 2024 

 

Meeting with Geoff Jones, re: Little Big Forest 

 

The discussion with the Planning Board was if he could do the Boundary Line Adjustments 

before the Town owned the land.  The Boundary Line Adjustment is not a problem.  The request 

for the Boundary Line Adjustment must come from the owner of the land or his 

representative. Geoff will talk with the owner to see if he can get the permission needed.  If 

Geoff can get permission, the Planning Board is more than willing to move forward, we will 

even call a special meeting to get it done. 

 

Old Business: 

Master Plan –  

 

Communications – Chris has it written out. We will discuss findings on cell towers and coverage 

in Stoddard next meeting. 

We will also be looking at survey to send out to the residents of Stoddard 

 

Jason Russell called to Adjourn the meeting at 8:05 PM. Terri LaRoche Seconded. Motion 

Carried. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 8:05 PM 

 

Submitted  

 

Vickie Williams - Secretary 


